                 Engineering and Facilities Meeting
                            May 3 2021      

The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 7PM. 
We had a quorum in attendance.
The previous minutes were reviewed and accepted and no one was opposed.
It was mentioned that no more core samples are required of the tennis courts and there was one done on each court.
Some issues about the seawall was discussed but nothing definitive was resolved or recommended.
There was a discussion about Lakewood Park and nothing was resolved about how to proceed.
The restroom was discussed about the flat roof and no one was sure if it was an issue. There are two stalls but they are unisex at present.
There was a dredging update and 130,000 cy yards have been removed. MacGruder is 50% complete.
Other discussions did not resolve into any particular recommendations.
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